
Friday 27th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

School Closed: The school will close early next Tuesday 31st May for P1-3 at 12.45pm and for P4-7 at 1.00pm. The school will be 

closed on Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd June 2022 (inclusive) for the Bank Holiday and the boys will return on Monday 6th June at the 

normal times.  

HCB Celebration Day - Barbecue/Movie Day on Tuesday 31st May: Every pupil in the school will get a hotdog and a burger as well as 

a drink and treat. If your son still prefers to take his own lunch in on Tuesday, that is also fine. It is a non-uniform day and the pupils 

can bring in a break of choice. Finishing times on Tuesday will be P1-3 at 12.45pm and P4-7 at 1.00pm.                                

Holy Communion: Congratulations and well done to all our Primary 4 pupils and their teachers (Mr Wallace, Ms Lynch & Mrs 
Flannigan) and Classroom Assistants (Sharon and Denise) for their help and support in preparing the boys superbly for their First 
Holy Communion (P4W R12 on Tuesday & P4L R13 on Wednesday). Thank you to all of the parents who continue to be very 
supportive and a special thanks to our Music specialist Mrs Martin, Religion Coordinator Mr Wallace and Brian McKee (School 
Chaplain) for their continued dedication and efforts to ensure everything was first class on the day. Thanks also to and Fr John and 
Fr Gareth for their role in a very special, joyous and spiritual occasion. 
 

 
 
Punctuality Monitor: After a Punctuality Monitor, it was brought to our 
attention that punctuality had been an issue for a minority of pupils.   
These pupils went on a Punctuality Report Card for another week - 
Monday 16th to Friday 20th May 2022 and the vast majority of these boys 
showed an excellent improvement. A letter has been sent home today 
with all the pupils who were on a report card.  
 
Sports Day: Thank you to our PE Coordinator, Mr Hawkins who organised 

two very successful days for our pupils. Well done to all the boys who 

competed well and showed great sportsmanship throughout.  

NEW School Website: The new school website will go live today – please 

visit www.holycrossboys.com and have a look! 

KEY DATES:  

 Early finish on Tuesday 31st May - P1-3 at 12.45pm and P4- 7 at 1.00pm. 

 School Closed on Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd June 2022 (Inclusive) for 

Bank Holiday.   

 Term 3 Attendance /Reading Prizes on Thursday 16th June 

 P7 June Reports sent to parents on Friday 17th June.  

 P7 School Leavers on Thursday 23rd June @10.00am.              

 P1-6 June Reports sent home to parents Fri 24th June.                                                                                       

 Summer Holidays: P7 finish on Thursday 23rd June. P1-6 finish on Thursday 30th June 2022 @11.00am.    

Next Weekly Bulletin will be out on Sunday 5th June 2022. 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey       Mr Curran 

  (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 

YEAR START Finish Friday  Finish  

1 9.00 2.00 12.45 

2 8.45 2.15 1.00 

3 9.00 2.30 1.00 

4 8.45 2.45 1.15 

5 9.00 3.00 1.15 

6 8.45 2.45 1.15 

7 9.00 3.00 1.15 
 

http://www.holycrossboys.com/

